Frank Tankersley and Stacy Redden successfully completed the NC LTAP Road Scholar Program.

The Road Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improve their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 Road Scholar courses offered through the center, they have earned this professional distinction for themselves and for the City of Hendersonville.